
CITY OF HAMILTON
Ewing Street Tree Pruning

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 
businesses and the general public that Ewing Street from 
Court Street to Princess Street will be closed to all traffi c 
on Thursday, July 24th, 2014 from 7:00am to 4:00pm at 
the latest, for the purpose of pruning trees.

The City of Hamilton apologises for any inconvenience this 
may cause.

City Hall             Ian Hind
21st July 2014         Senior Engineer


